
Parks, Jazel

From: Chang, Richard ....
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 4:08 PM
To: Guzman, Richard; Burnell, Scott
Cc: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: SOARCA Webinars

I do... but they were only assigned specifically for the counterpart meetings. I used to work with the regional
state liaison officers a lot.., maybe I can give them a call and ask for a favor.

From: Guzman, Richard
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 2:38 PM
To: Chang, Richard; Burnell, Scott
Cc: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: SOARCA Webinars

Richard - how about contacting the same Regional POCs we used when initially planning the briefs to be done
at the Counterpart meetings? I would think that they would at least be able to recommend or point to a
designated contact for their respective region? Do you still have their names and nos?

Rich

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 8:02 AM
To: Guzman, Richard; Burnell, Scott
Cc: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: SOARCA Webinars

Rich and Scott,

In regards to setting up the SOARCA webinars to the Regions, but I was hoping to really make some headway
this week.

I have talked to the IT folks, and what I need right now is a contact for each region.

Do you know who I could talk to- at the BC level in the Regions about them assigning a staff member to be the
webinar contact?

Thanks,
Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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